The O‘hu Association
of the United Church of Christ

invites your prayers for and presence at the

Service of Installation

for

The Rev. Philip Reller

as

Pastor and Teacher
of

Pearl City Community Church

Sunday, September 7, 2014, at 3:00 p.m.

933 Lehua Avenue, Pearl City

Reception immediately follows the service.

RSVP if you will be attending the reception to:
mylene@pccc-hi.org or 808-455-4148
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